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Allowing Indoor Theaters in the Professional Office Zoning District 

 

Staff Report 

 

 

 

This ordinance proposes that the use “Indoor Theater” is allowed to the Professional Office 

Zoning District.  This change would enable owners of buildings in this office district to be 

allowed an additional use that is similar to other uses permitted in this zoning district, such as 

religious institutions and commercial, trade, vocational, music, dance, or art schools.   
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